
Palm Beach Multicultural Organization Inc. 
7525 Briar Cliff Circle, 

Lake Worth Florida, 33467
Date:_______________ 

Re: Band Leaders Participation in West Palm Beach Carnival 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Palm Beach Multicultural Organization, Inc. (PBMOI). We 
are excited to share with you that we will be having our next carnival event on _____________. 

PBMOI is requesting your participation and support in our Carnival.  

Please find below a list of items that we are requesting in anticipation of our carnival: 

1 As many bands that would like to participate 
2 Individual Masqueraders (King & Queen) 
3 Band Masqueraders 

Again, we are asking you to extend this invitation on behalf of PBMOI to everyone for their 
assistance and participation in our event. We thank you in advance and we look forward to hear 
from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Loma Blenman, President, PBMOI 




